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THGC Irrigation 
Replacement Update 

AP Irrigation has remobilized to complete the 
second portion of Phase 1 of the Irrigation 

replacement project, as mentioned in the March 
31st newsletter. The scope of work for this Phase 

entails running pipe in 3 separate locations, 
referred to as equalization, resulting in more 

efficient water coverage of areas that have typically 
been dryer or hydrophobic due to lack of water. 

 
  

 The pipes used are 4 inches in diameter and made 
of HDPE (high-density polyethylene). This material 

has proven to be highly durable, or more than 60 
years once installed, ensuring long-lasting 

irrigation, reducing repair costs later and associated 
disruptions. 
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first tee time.    
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7th 
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5:30 am 

 

Masa’s Grill 



The installation process will involve direct drilling 
in three separate locations. 

 
1-     The left side of #5 fairway green to eventually 

connect at the front of #3 Green. 
 

2-     Location #2 will be initiating behind #14 
Green,travelling the fairway length to teeing area. 

 
3-     Location #3 will concur the left-hand side of 

Hole #13 fairway, connecting to the left-end side of 
the green. 

 
  

The scope of work is expected to take approximately 
two and a half weeks to complete. The final step of 

Phase 1 will be the removal of the existing 
pumphouse located to the right of the #9 fairway, 

including the reconstruction of the actual 
pumphouse building. Additionally, pipes for the 
entire irrigation project have been ordered, with 

anticipated delivery by September 2023. With pipes 
on site, drilling and installation may begin late this 

fall, weather permitting.  
 
  

This is an exciting time for The Harvest Golf Club, 
now entering its 31st season.  

 
Let me take this opportunity to  sincerely thank you 
for your patience and understanding during these 

exciting yet strategic times. Installing a new 
irrigation will provide improved conditions for 

decades to come. Moving forward, I will continue 
communicating with you to keep you abreast of this 
project as it unfolds. Our team is fully committed, 
to  work with our fine membership to mitigating 
disruptions to ensure your continued enjoyment. 

 
  

Thank you very much in advance for your 
cooperation on this unique project. 

 
 

 
Open 1 hour before 

first tee time.    
 

 
April 28th - May 

7th 
 

5:45 am 

May 8th - 14th 
 

5:30 am 

 

Practice Facility  
 
 

April 28st - May 
8th 

 
Monday  

7 am - 7 pm 
Tuesday   

6 am - 7 pm 
Wednesday  
6 am - 6 pm 

Thursday  
7 am - 7 pm 

Friday  
6 am - 7 pm 

Saturday  
6 am - 7 pm 

Sunday  
6 am - 6 pm 

 
 

May 9th - 14th 
 

Monday  
6:30 am - 7:30 pm 

Tuesday   
5:30 am - 7:30 pm 



Best Personal Regards 
 

Gilles Dufort  

 

General Manager/Executive Professional    

 

Meet the Team 

 

 

Wednesday  
5:30 am - 6:30 pm 

Thursday  
6:30 am - 7:30 pm 

Friday  
5:30 am - 7:30 pm 

Saturday  
5:30 am - 7:30 pm 

Sunday  
5:30 am - 6:30 pm 

 
 

*all opening dates are all 
weather dependent* 

 

        

 



Prime Rib Dinner 

 

 
Every Friday Night! 

 
To make your reservation call 

250-862-3177 

 

Golf Vacation to Lisbon & Algarve 

October 28-November 6, 2023 
Small Group Tour | 10 Days, 9 Nights 

 
A truly remarkable Portugal golf experience, hosted by Wayne Morden! 

 
For More Information Click Here! 



 

 

 


